
From: Caitlin Stewart <caitlin@csccr.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/8/2018 11:58:34 AM
Subject: Info on natural disaster recovery

Hi there,

I noticed you're sharing a few resources on http://ltgov.sc.gov/emergency 
preparedness/pages/default.aspx. Are you open to adding one more?

I'm leading a project to help college students who attend school in a natural disaster area. My part of 
the project is to share great web resources on natural disaster preparedness and recovery. I recently 
found a fantastic guidebook that walks students through important do's and don'ts in the wake of a 
tornado, earthquake, or similar catastrophic event. The guide also describes how college students 
can help their campus or community after an event, and even how a natural disaster can affect the 
college application process. You can check out the entire guide below.

Recovering from a natural disaster in college: https://www.affordablecollegesonline.org/college-
resource-center/natural-disasters/

I'm really excited about this project and would love to share this new guide with your readers. I look 
forward to hearing from you.

Best,

Caitlin Stewart
 
Communications
 
CSCCR.org

Client Confidential: Thanks for being a part of my higher education mission. This message may 
contain confidential information, advice, or counseling solely intended for the recipient. If you wish to 
no longer hear from me, you can write to 316 California Avenue #1301, Reno, NV 89509 or visit 
https://www.csccr.org/unsubscribe/?email=ltgov@scstatehouse.gov
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